
Belle Vue Online Learning -Parent Information  
 
As a school, our aim is to try and ensure our children continue to access a high quality, broad and balanced 
curriculum during any period of home learning. In the event of a school shutdown, or a period of isolation, work will 
be set for children to complete whilst at home. The following information aims to provide you, as parents/guardians, 
with an overview of what home learning will look like for your children.   
 
Reception  
Tasks and activities that are age – appropriate and follow EYFS curriculum will be set for children using the online 
platform ‘Tapestry’. 
 
 
Year 1-6  Weekly timetable  
A weekly timetable will be provided on Google Classroom for each class. This will allow all parents/guardians to see 
what subjects and activities have been planned for that week.  
 
Year 1-6-Maths 
All year groups will be set work from the Whiterose Maths. For each lesson, the teacher will provide the needed 
resources and provide any video links that the children may need. The answers for any maths work will also be 
provided, so that work can be marked at home. It is expected that teachers will either be sent the completed 
worksheets or a photo of completed worksheets via Google Classroom.  
 
Year 1-6-English  
All year groups will use the ‘Talk4writing’ home learning booklets. The booklets include a variety of activities that 
draw upon different English skills and are all linked to a set genre of writing. Any work completed needs to be 
uploaded to your child’s Google classroom or if you are unable to do this, then please take a photo of the work 
completed and send the pictures via Goggle classroom.  
 
Year 1-6-Science and Foundation Subjects  
For Science and Foundation subject lessons school will be using the DfE approved Oak National Academy website. 
These lessons are online lessons that provide the children with a teaching video and then a task/activity for them to 
complete.   
 
Feedback  
All children will receive feedback each day on any work submitted. This may be via a personal comment sent on 
Google Classroom; a message on the Google classroom stream or a comment typed onto the children’s work.  
 
Contact  
After two days, if a class teacher has not received any work from a child or had any contact with them on Google 
Classroom, school will make a phone call to contact parents/guardians to see if there are any problems or issues. 
Please be aware that phone calls from school will come from a blocked number. Should school not be able to make 
contact via phone, it may be necessary for us to make a home visit.  


